
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
18th May 2021 

Covid Reminders 
 

Dear Parent and Carers,  
 
As national restrictions continue to be lifted across the country, it is still 
important that we all continue to follow measures in place when a child or 
adult displays symptoms of Covid to limit any future transmission.  
  
No child should come to school if they, or anyone they live with, has 
one or more of the Covid-19 symptoms. These are: 

 A new persistent cough 
 A high temperature 
 A change in their normal sense of taste or smell. 
 
If a child or adult has any of these symptoms they need to be tested at a Test 
Centre. This is different from the Lateral Flow Tests that you may have at 
home. 
  
Please ensure that you contact the school immediately to inform us if your 
child or a member of your household becomes unwell and requires a Covid-
19 test, or if you are advised to self-isolate or have the outcome of tests.  
Please leave a message on the school answerphone if this is before or after 
school hours. Children who are required to isolate at home can continue to 
work using their eSchools account. 
 
Thank you for your continued support in this matter. 
 
Kind regards  

 
Mrs. J Sparrow 
Head of School  
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